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GARDENS 
 

 

 

 

Following yesterday’s ECO Newsletter, we would like to ask 

parents/carers/friends/family if they would be able to come and help 

in our school gardens.  As you know we have to re-site our Woodland 

Area and trying to fit the work in with our many planting activities and 

normal school life is proving very difficult.  We received our award gift 

of plug plants today (earlier than expected) which has also increased 

our workload. 

 

 

We only have a month before the next judges come to look at our 

gardens for both the Horley in Bloom and South and South East in 

Bloom competitions.  If you would be happy to be left to yourself for 

some quiet gardening in our Woodland Area we would be VERY grateful 

for the help.  If you are free, even if only for half an hour, during an 

afternoon, prior to picking up your child please contact Mrs Dodd to 

agree a day/time. 
 

 

Thank you! 

 


